
Bubbles
Keeping us safe at Sutton Primary School



Welcome Back!

What does it mean 

coming back to school in 

bubbles in September?



You are all in bubbles with your family 

at home.

Keeping yourself safe and socially 

distanced from others.

When you return in September you 

may feel worried.



Your bubbles will change a little.

You will arrive at school at the same 

time as those in your bubble.

Using the same school entrance. 



You are in a bubble with your class.

Your room may look a little different.

Your teachers will still make learning 

fun.



You will have your own pack of 

resources.



You will be asked to wash your hands 

often, just like you have at home.



At playtime and 

lunchtime your 

bubble will include 

your whole year 

group.


